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WOW Ticket Winners:
​Our WOW ticket winners from the
Month of June are Ariella Chelk &

Kylie Baker!  Congratulations! Your
gifts will be waiting for you in your

classes!

Congratulations to our June Star
Students of the Month, Elyse Kong-
Chen & Mckenzie Catapano! We
are very proud of your hard work!

Your teachers will be delivering your
gifts to you in class! 

Star Students of the Month:
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Recital 2022

Roseville Academy of Dance will be
closed for Summer Break June 19th-
July 5th. 2022/2023 classes will kick

off on Wednesday, July 6th. 

Summer Break

Recital is next weekend! Can you believe it? Check
out these important dates below to make sure you

have them all in your calendar. Please see our
recital website page or you recital packet for your

dancers exact times and more details on these days. 

June 3rd - Disneyland auditions at 6:00pm in studio 3
June 4/5th - Recital picture days

June 11th - Dress rehearsal at studio in studio 3
June 12th - Recital day. Please arrive an hour before

your show time, dressed and ready to perform



Recital tickets are now on sale and tickets
are selling out fast. Don't forget to purchase
your additional rectial tickets over the phone,

via email, or at the front desk.

Recital Tickets



COMP CORNER
RAD


For members of our RAD Dance Team

Good luck to our competition team as they
head off to nationals later this month in

Anaheim to compete against the best of the
best. Have a great time dancers and don't
forget to show them what RAD is made of.




Join us for this years 4th of July
parade on Monday, July 4th at 8:30
am - Downtown Roseville. All ages
are welcome and it is free to join.

Dancers 4 and under may walk with
us in the parade, or be pulled in a
wagon. Dancers ages 5+ must

attend 2 rehearsals:  
Saturday July 2nd @ 9- 10:30am

and Sunday July 3rd @ 9- 10:00am.
Dancers wishing to join us should
wear a maroon top and blue jean

shorts with white tennis shoes. Sign
up at the front desk.  

4th of July Parade



Congratulations to our new 2022/2023

competition team members. You all
did such an amazing job at auditions

and we are looking forward to an
amazing year ahead. If your dancer
missed auditions and is interested in
joining our team, please contact our

studio director, Miss Cori at:
cori@rosevilleacademyofdance.com to

schedule a makeup audition.

Register before June 15th to receive a
free recital video and to have your annual
registration fee waived. Our new season

begins July 6th and we would love to
have you join us!

Registration for our 2022/2023
Season is NOW OPEN!

Competition Team
Auditions






RAD dancers ages 7+ can dance
down Mainstreet USA in the

Disneyland Parade this December.
To participate, dancers must be

currently registered student, 7 years
old as of December 2022, audition
with our RAD staff on Friday, June

3rd. A parent information video with
more information was sent out to
our RAD families via email. If you

have questions about the auditions
or need more information, please

see the front desk or email:
cori@rosevilleacademyofdance.com 




RAD is going to Disneyland
and we want you guys to

join us!



Join us for class party week June
14th-19th during your dancers

regularly scheduled class time as
we celebrate your dancers hard

work this past season. It's a party
that you wont want to miss and

we hope you can join us!

This month's Tots & Tutus 
theme is: 

Let's Celebrate!
Coloring pages will be handed
out the first week of the month
and certificates will be handed

out June 14th-19th.  

Class Party Week Tots & Tutu's

RAD Birthday Parties
Did you know that we do birthday

parties? Roseville Academy of Dance is
the perfect place to host your child's
next party! It's affordable, fun, and

hassle free! We even do the clean up!
Choose from one of our existing themes,

or create your own! 2022 dates are
filling up. Visit our website or ask a staff
member today for more details! We can't

wait to party with you.

Studio Communication

Monthly Newsletters – Posted on our
studio website, sent out by email on the

first Wednesday of each month, and
posted on our studio bulletin board.  

Studio Calendar – Posted on our studio
website.

Social Media Sites: Find us on
Facebook. Instagram, and Twitter. 










Studio communication is key to your
dancers success at our studio.

Please check the following methods
of communication when possible:

http://www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com/bday-parties.html

